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NW Chapter Meeting 
 
Date:   June 19, 2018 
Location:  Eugene Hilton, Eugene 
 
The meeting was held during the OPTA State Conference at the Eugene Hilton.   
 
Nominations were accepted for new Officers.  Pres. Elect-T.J Crockett, Director at Large-Casey Jebens 
Officers were elected by acclimation of the attendees. 
 
Officers for the 2018-19 year were installed. 
 
Sandi Miller – NW President 
T.J. Crockett – NW President Elect 
 
New Board Members for the 2018-19 school year: 
 
NW President – Sandi Miller, Sherwood SD 
NW President Elect – T.J. Crockett, Reynolds SD 
NW Past President – Becky Adovnik, Oregon City SD  
Treasurer – Jason Chess, Reynolds SD  
Secretary – Teri Brady, Portland Public Schools 
Director at Large (2016-2018) – Sean Schroeder, North Clackamas SD 
Director at Large (2017-2019) – Sharon Pierce, Portland Public Schools 
Director at Large (2018-2020) – Casey Jebens, Sherwood SD 
 
The next topic of discussion was regarding the meeting calendar for the 2018-19 year.  Dates were 
tentatively set for the 2nd Thursday of every month, starting in October 2018.  An invitation was issued 
for volunteers to host the meetings.  Parkrose SD volunteered to host the meeting in October.  
Sherwood volunteered to host the meeting in November. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Teri Brady 
  


